NOTICE OF BUDGET WORKSHOPS OF THE TOWN OF SHARPSBURG BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS


Notice is hereby given that the Sharpsburg Board of Commissioners will hold Budget Workshops on April 10 and 17, 2018 at 5:30 P.M. in the Sharpsburg Meeting Room, 110 W Railroad Street, Sharpsburg, NC 27878.

These workshops will be held for discussion on the 2018/2019 Budget.
The 2018/2019 Budget is scheduled to be presented during regular meeting on May 01, 2018 in the Sharpsburg Meeting Room at 6:30 P.M.  The Budget will remain in the Town Office for public inspection 10 days prior to the public hearing on June 5, 2018.  The public is invited to attend all Workshops and Meetings.






Thank You,







Town of Sharpsburg 
